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20 March 2020 

Dear Applicants, 

We are aware of your uncomfortable situation and that this uncertain period is a very difficult one for 
you. We are working hard to ensure that you can still pass your entrance exam and be admitted to 
study at Charles University. We are working intensively with the Ministry of Education and other 
universities, as well as with individual faculties, to find the best solution. 

We would like to inform you about the most important measures and changes concerning this year's 
admission procedure. We believe that, together, we can manage this critical situation. 

Prof. MUDr. Milena Králíčková, Ph.D., Vice-Rector for Education 

Prof. MUDr. Tomáš Zima, DrSc., MBA, Rector 

 

The May and June dates of the entrance examinations, set for the period from 10 May (inclusive) and 
beyond, are at this moment still valid according to the announced conditions for the admission 
procedure. Entrance exams that were scheduled to take place before 10 May will be postponed and 
new dates for them will be announced in due course. However, further changes may occur depending 
on the development of the crisis situation. You will be informed about any changes through the 
faculties (via the university's electronic information system and on the websites of the individual 
faculties) at all times. 

Following the postponements of school-leaving examinations under consideration, please note that 
you can take the entrance exams even if you do not hold a school-leaving diploma at that time. This 
must then be completed before you can enrol for study at Charles University. 

We also remind you that all SCIO tests that have not yet taken place have been postponed to a later 
date. For more information, please see https://www.scio.cz/nsz/terminy/ and see the websites of the 
individual faculties, which take into account the results of SCIO tests in admission procedures. 

 


